
Minutes of the Food Focus Meeting held on 3rd of January 2020 

Today’s Food Focus meeting was attended by: 

Arthur Davies; Edmund Finney; Nigella Broackes; John Gerson; Izzy Hodgson; Tatiana Metcalfe; Sam 

Pickering; Max Dyer; Jack Harper-Hill; Andrew Brinks; Ava Dean-Smith. 

Absence: Will Elviss; James Maloney; Charlie Kirkwood; Kai Jackson, George Geach. 

 

Summary of the Discussion with representatives: 

• Breakfast in Cotton is all fine. Matt the Chef is well appreciated, pupils enjoy his food. 

• Dinner in Preshute, too many roast dinners, pupils would like more pasta dishes. 

 

Norwood Hall:  

• Popular options on at the same time, Friday lunch Fish & Chips and Tortellini.  Request for 

the Tortellini to be moved to a different day. 

• Request for Katsu Chicken to be moved back to lunch time. 

• Bean Burgers are popular (bought in), homemade burgers have too much sweetcorn. 

• Vegetarian options - Request for more protein dishes, less cheese. 

• “Greasy Wednesday” - Request for more healthy options. 

• Less Chicken dishes. 

• Kids are requesting more Curly fries; this depends on the budget.  

• On Tuesday the wraps and curly fries were popular; please put back on. 

• Spaghetti at lunch time; this is more popular than other pasta shapes. 

• Caesar Salad – request for this to come back on the Menu. 

• Pupils are requesting Sweet Potato Fries. 

• Banoffee Pie (bought in) is popular with the pupils. 

• More Tomato and Basil Soup. 

• Please put less salt in the soup. 

• More plain salads in the evening, too many salads with dressing. 

• 6.45pm P6 no Dessert left; An increase in the selection of desserts at night was requested. 

• Dinner time, Baked Beans and Jacket Potatoes was requested as an extra choice. 

• Breaks on Saturday morning in Norwood Hall - 2 boxes of biscuits is not sufficient, need one 

extra box please. 

• Rocky Road - no raisins please. 

• A selection of different types of Milk on the coffee bar (Almond, Rice, etc.) was requested. 

 

The meeting was very constructive and worthwhile, and pupils were thanked for their contribution. 

The next meeting will be held on Monday 4th May at 1.15 pm in the Common Room Dining Room. 

 

03/02/20 


